
Lufkin Road Middle School 

Karen Sinders, Principal 

 
1002  LU F K I N  R O A D   

A P E X ,  NC   27539  

PHONE :  919 -3 87 -44 65  

FAX :  919 -3 63 -10 95  
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
What: School Dance, Students in grades 6-8 
When: September 27, 2019, 6:30 – 8:30 PM 
Where: Gym 
Cost: $5.00 
 
Due to Hurricane Dorian, our original date for our Curriculum night and Dance was cancelled. This event is being 
rescheduled for Friday, September 27th.  You will need to use this updated permission slip. 
 
This will be our first dance for the school year for grades 6-8. It will be Friday, September 27, 2019 from 6:30-
8:30 PM and is being held in conjunction with our Curriculum Night (6:15-8:15) for parents/guardians. Food 
Trucks will be available from 5:30-7:30 PM (prices vary). This will provide an opportunity for families to dine 
together at the school prior to the curriculum night and dance and help our PTA raise money as they will receive 
a percentage from each food truck.  The dance is only for students currently enrolled at Lufkin Road Middle 
School. There will be a DJ and students will be able to purchase snacks. The school dress code applies to school 
dances. Students who fail to comply with the dress code will be asked to leave the dance. Unless a student is 
tracked out, the student must attend school the day of the dance in order to attend the dance. Dances are 
supervised by school staff and administrators and we also have an Apex police officer in attendance. 
 
Students must present a signed permission slip (below) to attend the dance. Students may purchase wristbands 
for the dance during lunch on Friday, September 27th, provided they have their signed permission slip and $5 
with them; otherwise they will pay at the door that evening.  
 
We are excited about this ‘family night’. Parking will be tight so families attending the curriculum night are asked 
to park in the front of the building.  This will allow parents to meet their student at the front entrance and leave 
campus following the dance, without waiting in a lengthy line. If you are not attending the Curriculum Night, you 
will need to pick up your student in the back of the building in the bus loop area.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Karen Sinders 
Principal 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
______________________________ has permission to attend the dance on 9/27/19 (6:30-8:30 PM). 
Student’s Name 
 
My student will be riding with: ____________________________________, ___________________ 

                Name             Phone   
 
___________________________________               ___________________________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature     Parent/Guardian Phone Number 

 


